
Ightenhill Nursery School 

Lionel Street 

Burnley 

BB12 6DY 

01282 427154 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green 

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

We nurture, we learn, we grow. 

Newsletter – 29.06.2018 

This Week 

This week some children have shown an interest in pirates.  Some of the activities we 

have introduced include: making pirate hats, making eye patches, performing to 

pirate songs, finding treasure in the sand using metal detectors, making treasure 

maps – the children enjoyed staining the paper using tea bags.  

Each group has read the story, ‘Polly Parrot Picks a Pirate’.  

 

The children have been problem solving – making teepees outside and finding ways to 

make cover them using different lengths of material.   

 

In Forest School, the children read the story ‘The Super Happy Magic Forest’.  The 

children had to rescue the ‘Potion of Power’ and the ‘Happy Gems’ from ‘Zorgoth – 

The Slug of Doom’. The children worked through challenges to follow the trail to 

solve the mystery. 

 

Tom, the gardener, came to do some planting with the children.  

 

WOW Book 

Please let us know what you have been doing over the weekend. 

WOW book challenge:  can you spot numbers in the environment? 

 

Attendance 

The group with the highest attendance this week was the Ducklings with a fantastic 

95%!  Well done to all the Ducklings. 

 

School Leavers 

Thank you to parents who have sent photographs in for the memory books.  Please 

send them for your child in order for them to take part in the activity. 

If you would prefer to send the photos by email, please send them to 

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

 

School Leavers’ Celebration 

Parents/ Family Members are invited to a School Leavers Celebration where your 

child will get presented with a certificate and their Learning Journey on 

Thursday 19th July at 10.45am (morning session) 

2.15pm (afternoon session) 

Parents of children who stay all day can choose to come to the morning or afternoon 

celebration. 
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Please see Mrs. Fletcher or Mrs. Daniels-Green to book a place.  Each child will be 

allocated 2 places.  Please book your places by Friday 13th July.  Any remaining places 

will be allocated on a first come/first served basis.  

 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please ensure that your child has spare clothes at nursery. 

 

Headlice 

Please check your child’s hair. 

 

Ightenhill Primary School Induction Visits – Tuesday 3rd and Tuesday 10th July 

Children who attend the nursery session in the afternoon only. 

Nursery staff will take the children to school at 2pm and collect them at 3pm.  

Nursery staff do not stay at school as these are their unaccompanied induction 

visits.   

For safety reasons – if we are taking your child to the visit, they must be collected 

from nursery by parents not from school.   

Please see Mrs. Daniels-Green or Mrs. Whitehead to sign to give your permission for 

nursery staff to take and collect your child from school. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 
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